JAPANESE SCHOOL
OF BANGALORE

APPRECIATION LETTER
TO
MAXGRID SECURICOR™ (INDIA) PVT. LTD.

FOR CONDUCTING THE
RISK AWARENESS & RESPONSE PROGRAM FOR SUSPICIOUS PERSONS. PACKAGES &

ACTIVE SHOOTER THREATS

I'am writing to extend our sincere appreciation to Maxgrid Securicor™ (India) Pvt. Ltd. and their representative, Mr. Shaun
Dominic Assey, for organizing and conducting the Risk Awareness Program - Suspicious Persons, Packages, And
Active Shooter Threats at Trio World Academy, Yelahanka.

This program was specifically designed for the Japanese students and community in Bengaluru, and the professionalism
and expertise demonstrated by the team of Maxgrid Securicor™ was evident th roughout the entirety of the engagement.

The program was well-structured, and the practical session, along with the training aides brought in by their instructors,
greatly enhanced our understanding of these critical safety issues.

The Maxgrid team's dedication to delivering a comprehensive and engaging learning experience has significantly contributed
to the safety and preparedness of our community and we thank them for their commitment to making our environment a
safer place.

We look forward to future opportunities for collaboration and continued learning.

On Behalf of Japanese School of Bangalore,

SIGNATURE :
NAME : Naohiro Fujita

DESIGNATION : Chairman

DATE : 315 Aug. 2024
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